South Australian Retired Railway Employees Club Incorporated

Minutes of the GENERAL MEETING held on Monday, the 13th September 2010 in the South West Community Centre, 171 Sturt Street in Adelaide.

President Lynn Venning welcomed members and declared the meeting open at 2:00 P.M. 

APOLOGIES: - Kurt Kuppe.

Our speaker today needed no introduction; John Morcom who is well known to all members continued his very interesting talk about his life’s experiences. At the conclusion of John’s talk, Lynn Venning proposed a vote of thanks to John for his talk. The members responded with acclamation. John was then asked to draw the first raffle ticket.

SECRETARIES REPORT: -

Ray Jaensch has agreed to give two talks.

Monday the 11th of October and the topic will be “Train Journeys around the World”.

Monday the 8th of November “Lion Safari’s in Africa”.

GENERAL BUSINESS: -

All present were advised that the minutes of the General Meeting held on Monday the 30th of August 2010 were confirmed at the Executive Meeting and copies were available from the table.

The next speaker on Monday the 27th of September will be club member John Newell who will continue his talk about his early railway days.

Future meetings:

 Monday 11th October, Ray Jaensch “Train Journeys around the World”.

 Monday 25th October, member’s day, have a chat?

 Monday 8th November, Ray Jaensch, “Lion Safari’s in Africa”.

 Monday 22nd November, John Evans, The “Gladstone to Wilmington Line”.

The final meeting for the year, Christmas Luncheon to be held on Monday the 13th of December at the Pavilion on the Park. Cost will be $30.00 per person.

Over 80’s Birthdays: -

Sonnenberg
Harry

15 Sep 1930 Rail Car Driver, STA

Adelaide
80

Lucivero
Mike

17 Sep 1929 Goods Foreman


Islington
81

Rosser

Thomas
18 Sep 1927 Guard



Mile End
83

Kielczynski
Horst

19 Sep 1927 Motor Fitter


Islington
82

Charles
Bob

19 Sep 1930 Yard Information Officer
Dry Creek
92

One member death was reported, Leo Taylor, Shed Foreman Mile End aged 92 on the 7th of September 2010.

Members were thanked for their attendance. 

The Meeting was closed at 3:05 P.M.

There were 21 members present. Raffle proceeds after door prizes were $36.00

CONFIRMED ON _____ / _____ / 2010 _______________________PRESIDENT.


